

CITY OF EL CAJON

CITY ATTORNEY

August 22, 2012

Sent Via Email Only

Citizens' Oversight Projects raylutz@citizensoversight.org raymondlutz@cox.net

Re: Request for Public Records Received August 2, 2012

Dear Mr. Lutz:

This letter is a follow up to the letter we sent you on August 13, 2012, in which we indicated that certain items from your Public Records Act request would be available around August 24, 2012. We have compiled the records in the City's possession that are responsive to your request and I have attached them electronically to this email per your original request. The attached files are responsive to the following two items you requested:

- 1) Maintenance costs for the ECPAC Theater since 1995, including any renovations and emergency repairs.
- 2) Utility costs for the theater during the same time period.

Thank you for your patience and courtesy in this matter. If you have any questions, feel free to contact this office.

Very truly yours,

Autumn D. Springfield Staff Attorney

cc:

Morgan L. Foley, City Attorney Douglas Williford, City Manager

Attachments